
MORE CHURCH SCHOOL PHOTOS FROM OCTOBER

Thank you to Christin Flucke, Lighthouse Youth


Director, for joining us in October! 

A Gratitude Tree to show off all the things the


kids are thankful for!!
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BIRTHDAY CARD WORKSHOP

Thank you to everyone who attended the Birthday Cardmaking Workshop 

in October. The crew made over 80 cards!
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Over 20 clergy members from the UCC SE Association attended a Boundary Training


Seminar at our church on October 19.

BOUNDARY TRAINING HELD AT CHURCH


